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Question for written answer E-002738/2016 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Jørn Dohrmann (ECR) 

Subject: Compulsory first-aid courses in EU institutions 

Following the horrendous terrorist attacks on 22 March 2016 it has become clear how important it is to 
be able to offer first aid to those harmed in an attack. Bleeding has to be stopped as quickly as 
possible, hearts restarted and pain relief administered. In the light of the high level of threat to the EU 
institutions, it might be worth considering offering free, compulsory first-aid courses to all the EU 
institutions during working hours. 

How does the Commission view the idea of compulsory first-aid courses for MEPs and selected staff 
members in the EU institutions? 

What measures will the Commission undertake in this respect? 

 


